
                                                                 

    

                The Windsor Garden Club Offers a Scholarship 

     For 2025, The Windsor Garden Club is offering one, one year 

$1,500.00 scholarship to a high school senior, who is a Windsor 

resident. The student must plan to attend either a two or four-year 

college, with the intention of pursuing studies in agriculture, 

horticulture, floriculture, herbal medicine, landscape design or 

architecture, forestry, environmental science, environmental 

engineering, or a similarly related study.   One of the Windsor Garden 

Club’s resolutions is to award a scholarship each year to a deserving 

Windsor student.  The scholarship is funded through the Club’s annual 

sale of plants at its Garden Mart in May, and by our club Garden Tour, 

held every other year. Thanks to the many dedicated and hardworking 

club members, and to all the enthusiastic townspeople who attend our 

fundraisers making this scholarship possible.  Criteria and applications 

are available from the Counseling Department at Windsor High School, 

and on the Windsor Garden Club website, windsorgardenclubct.org. 

Completed applications are to be returned by April 22nd at 11:00am to; 

Carol Normoyle, Counseling Department cnormoyle@windsorct.org 

Windsor High School  

50 Sage Park Rd. 

 


